
ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 
May 19, 2005 

 
PEOPLE OF THE STATE OF ILLINOIS, 
 
 Complainant, 
 
 v. 
 
JAMES ZELLER, THOMAS ZELLER, and 
MATTHEW SHORT, 
 
 Respondents. 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 PCB 05-99 
 (Enforcement - Air) 

 
HEARING OFFICER ORDER 

 
 On April 19, the parties were scheduled to participate in a telephone status conference.  
The parties requested that the status conference be rescheduled to May 19, 2005, to allow time 
for the settlement offer to be reviewed by the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency.  On 
May 19, 2005, neither party attended the rescheduled status conference. 
 
 The parties are directed to participate in a telephone status conference with the hearing 
officer at 9:30 a.m. on June 21, 2005.  The status conference shall be initiated by the 
complainant.   
 
   

IT IS SO ORDERED. 

 
  _____________________ 

Carol Webb 
Hearing Officer 
Illinois Pollution Control Board 
1021 North Grand Avenue East 
P.O. Box 19274 
Springfield, Illinois 62794-9274 
217/524-8509 
webbc@ipcb.state.il.us  

 


